
 

CHANGES TO  

NATIONAL POLICY 11-201 ELECTRONIC DELIVERY OF DOCUMENTS 

 

 

1. National Policy 11-201 Electronic Delivery of Documents is changed by this 

Document.  

 

2. Section 3.1 is replaced by “Documents proposed to be delivered electronically should be 

recreated in electronic format, rather than scanned into electronic format. This is 

recommended because scanned documents can be difficult to transmit, store and retrieve 

on a cost-efficient basis and may be difficult to view upon retrieval.”. 

 

3. Subsection 3.3(5) is deleted. 

 

4. Subsection 3.3(6) is changed by deleting “, such as SEDAR,”. 

 

Effective Date 

 

5.  These changes become effective on June 9, 2023. 

 

 

 

  


